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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2014 8:30 AM
To: 'Carrie Locke'
Subject: RE: Open SLIC Case RO0002912, K&S Heavy Equipment at 495 Greenville Road in 

Livermore

Carrie, 
 
Case RO2912 has not been an active case.  Whatever information is available for the site is on the ACEH website.  We  
have no other case files. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Carrie Locke [mailto:carrie.locke@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2014 9:10 AM 
To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health 
Cc: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: Re: Open SLIC Case RO0002912, K&S Heavy Equipment at 495 Greenville Road in Livermore 
 
Thanks, Dilan!  I think the link on the GeoTracker site indirectly points to your contact information when it 
should be Jerry's.   
 
Hi Jerry, 
Just in case, you can't see my previous email to Dilan, please see below: 
 

I checked the ACDEH's LOP website for records on the open SLIC case , RO0002912, K&S Heavy 
Equipment at 495 Greenville Road in Livermore, and I only found soil sampling results dated 2004-2006, 
as well as some correspondence documents and photos.  Do you know if any further investigations have been 
conducted at this site?  If so, I would like to review these records.  I'm conducting an Environmental Site 
Assessment for an adjacent property (510 Greenville Road) on behalf of AEI Consultants and am trying to 
determine if the release at this site might have the potential to impact the property I'm assessing. 
 

Thanks in advance for your help! 
Carrie Locke 
PH: (415) 505-8090 
FAX: (415) 520-5858 
 

On Thu, Apr 24, 2014 at 8:50 AM, Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org> wrote: 

Hi Carrie: 
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Please contact Jerry Wickham – he is the caseworker for the subject site. 

  

Thanks, 

  

Dilan Roe, P.E. 

Program Manager ‐ Land Use & Local Oversight Program 

Alameda County Environmental Health 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 

Alameda, CA 94502 

510.567.6767; Ext. 36767 

QIC: 30440 

dilan.roe@acgov.org 

  

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 

  

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 

  

From: Carrie Locke [mailto:carrie.locke@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2014 8:37 PM 
To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health 
Subject: Open SLIC Case RO0002912, K&S Heavy Equipment at 495 Greenville Road in Livermore 

  

Hi Mr. Roe, 

I found your email address on the RWQCB's GeoTracker website, which lists you as the caseworker for the 
above site.  I checked the ACDEH's LOP website for records, and I only found soil sampling results dated 
2004-2006, as well as some correspondence documents and photos.  Do you know if any further investigations 
have been conducted at this site?  If so, I would like to review these records.  I'm conducting an Environmental 
Site Assessment for an adjacent property (510 Greenville Road) on behalf of AEI Consultants and am trying to 
determine if the release at this site might have the potential to impact the property I'm assessing. 
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If you're not the correct person to contact, please let me know.  I look forward to hearing from you, 

Carrie Locke 

PH: (415) 505-8090 

FAX: (415) 520-5858 

 


